
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 October 2021 
 
Dear Alex Family Members 
 
Final arrangements for Celebrations of Excellence 
 
Please feel invited to the Grade 8 to 11 Celebration of Excellence from 09H00 
tomorrow.  We only have capacity for one adult per Alexan.  I need to ask the rest of 
the supporting family members to join us via our live feed on 
https://youtu.be/KcrJDwursDo 
 
The invitation extends to you all for the Grade 12 Celebration of Excellence on Friday 
morning from 09H00.  We also only have capacity for one adult per Alexan.  The rest of 
the family will need to join the live feed on https://youtu.be/mravMCLB0Ro 
 
A further invitation is extended to everyone to attend the Valedictory Assembly on 
Friday at 11H00.  We are still limited to one adult per Matric.  The rest of the family will 
need to join via the live feed on: https://youtu.be/lU3Eivema2o 
 
Anyone who arrives for the Valedictory Assembly while the Celebration of Excellence is 
still ongoing will be directed to the hall. 
 
If you are attending in person, you may park in Alexander Road, or go down Essenhigh 
Road on the west side of the campus and come through the gate next to the Astro to 
park on the field.  You will be screened for Covid-19 symptoms upon entry.  Please 
wear your mask, covering your mouth and nose for the whole time on campus. Please 
bring a hat and a coat, we expect odd weather. 
 
 
The list of prize winners is available here: 
Grade 8 and 9: https://bit.ly/3ojUPhg 
Grade 10 and 11: https://bit.ly/3D6Zuae 
Grade 12: https://bit.ly/39VQBE1 
We don’t expect the rest of the school to attend tomorrow and Friday.  Normal school 
resumes on Monday with Blue Day 2. 
 
I look forward to seeing some of you and being aware of your virtual presence while we 
have another fantastic time as the Alex Family. 
Regards 
Matthew Ridgway 
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